
As we continue to social distance, it’s more important than 

ever to stay connected and get students registered to vote! 

 Pick a date for your drive and sign up on Inspire2Vote’s website! 

 Students register to vote at www.inspire2vote.org/register. They start there so 

their registration will count towards the Georgia Davis Powers Award. Students 

can also text to register to vote! Text “Register” to 769-957-9224 

 Promote your Event. Have fun with technology! 

- Create videos about voting and share with students 

- Create IG posts linking students to online registration 

- Share on socials: www.inspire2vote.org/ky for KY voting and ballot information!  

 Check out this presentation on how to hold a virtual drive, it also has all the links 

and information you need to share with students! 

 Involve your Student Y Advisor or favorite teacher!  

- Ask them if you can use the first 5-10 minutes of your virtual class to have all 

students register to vote together!  

- Draft up a fun email with videos, graphics, links, etc. and ask them to send it to 

all their students 

 Educate students about voting they should take advantage of absentee ballots 

and early voting 

 If you are able to hold an in-person drive, Inspire2Vote will send you supplies.  

 

Students who are 18 by November 3 can register to vote. 

REGISTER TO VOTE: www.inspire2vote.org/register 

http://www.inspire2vote.org/ky_highschool_signup
https://www.inspire2vote.org/register
https://www.inspire2vote.org/ky_voterinfo
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1pdxBrqZYsIYjhJOV6yBOmrBJQUjL8bY1ZuuF75qqZoY/edit?usp=sharing

